
4th March 2017 
 
 
 

     
 

Planning Services       
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY, N.S.W.  2001 
ATTN:  Minster for Planning 

REFERENCE:  Opposing the Eagleton Hardrock Quarry 

Development  

Application No:  SSD 7332 

Location:  Lot 2 DP1108702, Barleigh Ranch Way, Eagleton 

Applicant:  Eagleton Rock Syndicate Pty. Ltd 

I am writing to express my opposition to this proposed development as a 
resident of the area which will be impacted by this development. I am 
totally opposed to the application and development of the Eagleton 
Hardrock Quarry. I have great concerns about the impact it will have on 
our community.  I reside next door to Gilson’s Quarry and cannot begin to 
fathom that there is now an application for another quarry. 

I wish to lodge a formal objection to the proposal as I feel that this 
development is totally inappropriate for this location and poses major 
concerns for the residents and environment. 

On the 24th February Wayne Wallace (General Manager of Port Stephens 
Council) contacted the Department of Planning and Environment and was 
responded to by Michelle Kirkman from NSW Government Planning and 
Environment. The correspondence forwarded stated that individuals could 
provide more detailed comments and a supplementary submission within 
2 weeks. 

Due to the length of the EIS (some 128 pages) and the short time I have had 
to consider the implications more completely, I would without doubt, like 
to state a formal opposition and inform the Minister for Planning that I will 



be providing a more comprehensive submission within the 2 weeks as 
provided. 

I  fervently oppose Eagleton Hardrock Quarry 

Development  

My submission that I will be lodging within the 2 weeks will be including 
my concerns relating to: 

1. Noise 
2. Dust contamination 
3. Operations 
4. Personal impact 
5. Local business impact 
6. Water contamination 
7. Pollution 
8. Natural vegetation and environmental impact 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
  




